
 
Pilgrims’ Way Primary School 

Bermondsey and Rotherhithe Children’s Centre 

  
Manor Grove, London, SE15 1EF 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

t. 020 7639 1995 
f. 020 7635 8756 

admin@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Gregory Doey 

Headteacher: Julie Ireland 
Deputy Headteacher: Georgia Horton           

Assistant Headteachers: Helen Jones and Emma Crandon 
 

    

22nd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be offering football club for Year 5 and 6 pupils.  The club will run every 
Monday from 3.30-4.30 from Monday 27th February until Monday 27th March 2023.  
 
Places will be on a strictly first come first served basis.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide clubs for free this year, and will be asking 
for a small charge of £2 per session.  The total cost for this will be £10.00 for this 
half term, and needs to be paid through parent pay.  This needs to be paid before 
the first session in order for your child to be allocated a space. 
 
 
If you would like for your child to attend football club, please fill out the slip below 
and return it to the office ASAP.  We will inform you if you child has been allocated 
a space.  
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Ireland (Headteacher)  
 
 

 
Name of child……………………………………    Year group…………….. 
 
Club……………………………………………............................................. 
 
Signed………………………..     DATE …………………………. 
 
 
For Y5/6 parents, please sign below if you give permission for your child to walk 
home alone 
 
Signed ……………………………………….. DATE: ………… 


